
Legend of Learning - October 2021 Mr. Matthew Priest 
 
Dear LaFayette Students and Staff: 
 
Congratulations to Mr. Matthew Priest, Sixth Grade Teacher at Grimshaw Elementary and Business 
Office Intern, for being selected as the October 2021 Legend of Learning! 

 
The student who nominated Matt shared the following: 
 
Mr. Priest is always super happy, and he found ways to make learning fun! I have shockingly never 
met anyone that didn't like Mr.Priest!  
 
Co-workers at Grimshaw Elementary find Mr. Priest to be a positive and caring role model for 
students. Matt always looks for ways to help support our students and our team at Grimshaw. 
 
Superintendent Belfield shared the following:  
 
Our team in the business office has welcomed Mr. Priest while he completes his internship for his 
school business leader certification. Mr. Priest has jumped in to learning how school finance plays an 
important role in supporting the overall functioning of our school district and played an active role in 
assisting with filing our state aid documents. 
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to excellence! 
 
You can help recognize LaFayette staff members who: 
 

 Help to advance the mission and vision of the district 
 Go above and beyond 
 Demonstrate that they put our students first 
 Support student learning 
 Treat students and others with dignity, respect, and compassion 
 Embrace creativity and innovation 

 
Nominate a staff member today through an online survey which is available on our website. 
 
 
 
 
Jeremy Belfield 
Superintendent of Schools 


